
     
Ste. 146, 207 Bank Str., Ottawa ON  K2P 2N2 

 
 

 
          November 17, 2023 

 

Mayor Mark Sutcliffe 
Ottawa City Hall 
110 Laurier Ave. West 
Ottawa ON K1P 1J1 
 

 
 

Dear Mayor Sutcliffe and Councillors, 
 
The Federation of Citizens’ Associations is asking City Council to defer the motion regarding 
Retaining the Minor Corridor permissible heights in accordance with the November 2022 
Ministry approval of the City’s new Official Plan, to the next Planning and Housing Committee 
meeting. 
 
This would allow public delegations to be heard, as this change to the council approved Official 
Plan concerns our members. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

Robert Brinker 
President, FCA 
 
 
 
 

Cc FCA Members 

City Clerk 


